
 

 

  

 

Wednesday 19th October 2022 

 

Dear parents/ carers,  

Become a reading volunteer and change a child’s story  

We are looking to involve our Riverside community in supporting the children develop their fluency in 

reading. Volunteering is such a rewarding experience and highly valued by the staff at Riverside 

Primary School. It will involve 2 hours of your time 1-3pm on the set days of your choice. You will be 

listening to pupils read and writing a comment in their reading records.  

 

How can I get involved? 

If you are interested can you please email primary@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk by Friday 11th November 

2022.  Please state your full name in the email and the days you are available to volunteer for during 

the week. Miss Nawaz will be in touch.  

 

How does it work? 

We will have an informal chat with you about volunteering in school and invite you to come in for a 

supervised trial session to see if volunteering with us is for you.  
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What happens next? 

After a supported trial, if you decide you would like to volunteer with us you will need to complete a 

DBS, which our administrative staff will assist you with. There are also some important safeguarding 

documents to read and sign and our Emergency Evacuation Policy and Procedure to read - this is 

standard practice for volunteering within any school. Miss Nawaz will discuss the documents with you.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Miss Nawaz 

Literacy Coordinator  
 

 

 

 


